

Dr. F. W. Patterson recently gave an address at the dedication of the Lewisville Church near Moncton, N. B.

The Athenaeum records with regret the recent death of Dr. Hancock, former Psychology Professor at Acadia. To the bereaved family we extend our deepest sympathy.

Dr. S. Spidle gave an address at the Brunswick St. church, Fredericton, on October 27.

Dr. MacDonald was the chief speaker at the Canadian Legion Banquet held at the Lord Nelson, Halifax, November 9. Dr. MacDonald also spoke at the unveiling of the Cenataph at Sydney on November.

Miriam Bancroft, formerly of the Acadia Conservatory staff, is continuing her musical studies in Chicago.

Dr. Hamer recently attended the 78th Annual business meeting of the N. S. Institute of Science, held in Halifax.

Miss Agnes Forbes, A. R. C. M., Voice instructor at Acadia University last year, is spending the winter in St. John, N.B.

'83 I. W. Corey is residing with his daughter in Aurora, N. Y.